
You Are Invited to Attend
UW Botanic Gardens 2  nd   Annual Vendor Showcase  

at the Center for Urban Horticulture

What’s Happening: You are invited to attend this 2nd annual event being held to showcase the beautiful University 
of Washington Botanic Gardens including event lawns, outdoor patios, large hall and 
classrooms of the Center for Urban Horticulture. Nearly 50 vendors, who have served our 
rental clientele over the years, will be on hand displaying their businesses.  Caterers, rental 
companies, photographers, entertainers, florists and many other specialties will bring the 
venue to life and showcase the variety of styles of events possible at the Center for Urban 
Horticulture.  From business meetings, conferences, graduations, weddings, bar/bat mitzvahs, 
auctions, memorial services and parties — we will showcase them at this grand event.  

Who’s Hosting: UWBG Rental Program in collaboration with nearly 50 vendors 

Who’s Invited: Everyone looking for a beautiful place to plan an event: UW department representatives,
government representatives, event planners, wedding planners, the general public shopping
for a beautiful rental facility and top-notch vendors

When: Thursday, July 26, 2012
3:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Where: Center for Urban Horticulture, 3501 NE 41st St. (Near U-Village)
For directions, see our website at www.uwbotanicgardens.org
Free parking at the main CUH lot (at 36th and 41st)

RSVP: By Friday, 7/13, please call 206-221-2500 with your name and # attending
or email uwbgfac@uw.edu with your name and # attending

Questions: Contact Lauren S. Fortune, UWBG Facilities & Rental Program
206-685-1706
laurenf@u.washington.edu
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